Contact Steve Wille
503-880-4453



Combined Neighborhood Cleanup — Countryside Woods + First Place + Cimarron + Burton Evergreen
SATURDAY, June 24, 2023 from 9 a.m. - 1 p.m.
Location: Eastpark Church, 15815 NE 18 th Street, Bring pre-packaged snacks to donate.
Volunteer at the cleanup, contact: Steve Wille at 503.880.4453

What's Accepted?
[ Bulky Items: Broken or worn out items that are too large to fit in your garbage cart at home, such as a
rug, kiddie pool, small appliances, furniture, broom, etc.
[ Scrap Metal: Metal BBQs, bicycles, lawn furniture, mowers, car parts or small engines (drained of fluids)
metal appliances (no Freon containing items — no fridge or freezers, AC units)
[ Yard Debris: Branches, grass, leaves, vines, bramble, arborvitae, juniper, bamboo, yard and garden

trimmings
What's NOT Accepted?

[J NO Household trash or contractor waste

[J NO Concrete, cement, rocks, sod or dirt

[0 NO Home project/remodel debris (i.e. flooring tiles, drywall, large amounts of fencing, etc.)

[J NO Roofing shingles or roofing materials

[J NO Hazardous chemicals, cleaners, paints or stains, fluids like gasoline or ol

0 NO TVs, computers or electronics (recycle for free, visit www.EcycleWashington.org for locations)
[0 NO CFL or fluorescent tube lights (recycle for free visit www.LightRecycle.org for locations)

[J REALLY LARGE items like boats and hot tubs should be hauled directly to the transfer station at the
owner's expense.

Prepare Your Load:

[] Categorize your load — separate material for easy unloading into the bulky item truck, yard debris box or
truck, chipper or metals box

[J Use a tarp liner under the yard debris for faster and cleaner unloading

[] Put the yard debris on the bottom, then the big stuff (furniture), then the other stuff tucked in around
the big stuff

[J Don’t forget to cover your load to prevent littering if you bring a truck or trailer. Come prepared to
unload what you bring to the cleanup (i.e. leather gloves and tools to unload)

[J To prevent injuries, please bring heavy materials, such as yard debris, in smaller containers or wheel
barrels. Do not bring your curbside cart to the cleanup, as they are too heavy to dump.
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